
Campus Beautification - 58 New Trees Arriving on Campus November 1st 

Wednesday, October 27, 2021 

The College Community,  

In partnership with the New York Power Authority (NYPA), the College has been able to obtain a total of 
58 new trees for planting throughout the campus grounds.  They are expected to arrive next Monday, 
November 1st and be installed in their permanent locations by November 15th. 

Part of KCC's "Campus Beautification" initiative, these new trees will replace a significant number of 
trees destroyed by Super Storm Sandy in October, 2012.   

A total of 3 species were selected, primarily due to their resistance to salt:    

Gleditsia (Honey Locust)  

Platanus Acer (London Plane) 

Prunus X (Flowering Cherry)  

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions. 

Thank you. 

Ed Rios 

Vice President for Finance and Administration 

 


